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We're Pregnant: New State Law Protections for Pregnant 
Employees
Theresa Kelly and Alba Aviles authored an article, "We're Pregnant: New State Law Protections for Pregnant Employees," 
published in the November/December 2018 edition of Employee Benefit Plan Review. The article discusses recent legislation 
in Connecticut, Massachusetts, New Jersey and New York that provides additional protections to pregnant employees.
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